
                                           

                  Thackray Museum of Medicine Visit 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of our next topic, ’What makes a hero?’ we are delighted to be able to 

take the children to visit the Thackray Museum of Medicine in Leeds on Monday 

30th January 2023.  We will be travelling by coach to the museum, arriving 

there for 10am. We will arrive back at school for a later than usual end of the 

day, 3.30pm.  Whilst we are there we will enjoy a ‘Florence Nightingale’ 

workshop and will have the opportunity to explore the museum.   

  

Children will need to wear school uniform and will need to bring a packed 

lunch and drink from home. If your child is eligible for free school meals and 

you would like a packed lunch to be provided by school, please let your child’s 

class teacher know. 

 

The cost of this visit will be £18.00 per child, please pay via ParentPay by 

Friday 20th January 2023, this will automatically confirm permission. This is a 

voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive enough payments, the trip 

will have to be cancelled. If anyone is unable to make this payment before the 

given date, please speak with your child’s class teacher via Class Dojo. 

If you have any questions, please contact a member of staff. 

 

Many Thanks, 

Year 2 Team 


